PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

TOWN OF CHEBEAGUE ISLAND 

PLANNING BOARD 

The Chebeague Island Planning Board will conduct

a public hearing at the Island Community Hall

for the purposes of receiving public comment 

 regarding a minor site plan for drainage and parking improvements to Wharf Road on

Thursday, December 13, 2007 at 7:15 pm.
